
1005 Bridge Street 

Charlevoix, Michigan 49720 

231-547-9441 

231-547-6658 (fax) `  

 

www.stmaryschoolcharlevoix.com 

kdvoracek@stmaryschoolchx.com  

mjoy@stmaryschoolchx.com 

2 

1005 Bridge Street 

Charlevoix, Michigan 49720 

231-547-9441 

231-547-6658 (fax) 

Upcoming dates: 
January 9:  5:30 SAC meeting 

January 10:  8:30 K-5 Mass 

January 11: 8:30 6-8 Mass 

January 11: 12:30 5-8 Grade Spelling Bee 

January 14:  10-1 Pancake Breakfast 

January 18:  Full Day of School – no PM bussing 

January 19:  ½ day of school  Dismiss at 11:05 

January 19:  End of 2nd Marking Period 

January 22:  report cards go home  

January 27: 6pm Spaghetti Dinner 

January 28:  Catholic Schools week begins! 

January 31:  Special Person’s Day  Mass at 11:00 followed  

                       by lunch 
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Special Schedule: 
Monday:  Computer      

Tuesday:  Art; K-5 Spanish 

Wednesday: Music 

Thursday: P.E. 

Friday:  Library for K/1, 2/3 and 4/5 

               Life Skills for 6-8 

Band:  Every day except Mass days    

            6th: 8am-9am  

            7th/8th   9am-10am 

Welcome back and Happy New Year! 

The Annual Spelling Bee St. Mary Students in grades 5-8 has been rescheduled to Thursday, 

January 11, at 12:30pm.   Parents are welcome to watch!   

Hot Lunch Change:  Tuesday, January 9 will be Pizza and Wednesday, January 10 will be Spaghetti. 

Camp Daggett’s 9th Annual Father/Son Weekend is February 16-18, 2018.  For more information, 

please see the flyer posted on the bulletin board outside of the school office or go to 

www.campdaggett.org. 

Camp Daggett summer camp forms are available in the school office for the summer of 2018 for 

children ages 7-14.  Registration is on a first-come, first serve basis.  If you are interested in 

sending your child, you should pick up a form and register as soon as possible.  Some scholarships 

are available; contact Camp Daggett for information. 

Admission to the Raven Hill Discovery Center is free on the second Saturday of every month from 

12:00 to 4:00pm  Enjoy fun hands-on science, history and art, explore the museum, animals and 

outdoor exhibits.  For more information go to  http://miravenhill.org/. 

If you have not signed up to receive important announcements as to when school is closed, please 

use the following link  https://www.remind.com/join/1005bridge.    
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